
Supplementary Question for Andrew Holmes 

1. A City of Edinburgh Council (CEC) document dated 4 March 2008, "Summary of 
company secretaries, company liaison officers and company monitoring officers" 
(CEC01392168) notes (at page 3) that the liaison officer of Tie and TEL was "to be 
advised". 

Can you advise the Inquiry as to the identity of the company liaison officer for each 
of TIE and TEL? 

Answer provided by Andrew Holmes via email on 6 February 2018 

I cannot recall who was formally the liaison officer. I recall from evidence around the minutes of 
the Chief Executive's group reference to the inappropriateness of this falling on the Director of 
City Development. I cannot with certainty and over the passage of time recall whether either or 
both were formally assigned to me. A Head of Transport reporting to me was in post prior to 
the end of 2006 and tie may have fallen to him. For various reasons the post was unable to be 
filled until April 2008. The responsibility for Tel I cannot recall. 
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